
 
RIO Day 
 
Congratulations to our graduates on the successful completion of the residency program. We wish 
them great success as they move forward with their careers in family medicine. We were proud to 
showcase the scholarly work of our PGY2s during the Research, Inquiry and Opinion (RIO) Day on 
June 13, 2024, and celebrate graduation along with invited family and friends. 
 

 
 
Unit Gradua0on Ceremonies 
 
Along with gathering together at RIO Day, the graduating residents will also have an opportunity to 
celebrate at their teaching site with their colleagues and preceptors. 
  
Civic and Riverside: The Civic and Riverside graduation was on Friday, June 21 at 6 p.m. We 
enjoyed gathering at Preston Events Centre to celebrate this momentous occasion for our residents. 

Celebra'ng Our 2024 Graduates! 



It is the culmination of our residents’ hard work, dedication and perseverance. Congratulations Civic 
and Riverside Class of 2024! May your futures be filled with endless opportunities and brilliant 
success. 
  
Bruyère and Primrose: Bruyère and Primrose celebrated their graduates in a joint event on Friday, 
June 7 at Lago. The weather held out to allow guests to enjoy the beautiful location and view. Our 
masters of ceremonies, Setti Belhouari (Primrose, PGY1), and Daniel Czikk (Bruyere, PGY1), kept 
the evening full of laughs by taking aim at our wonderful preceptors and giving out ‘most likely to’ 
awards to our grads. Preceptors gave moving, funny and heartfelt speeches about their own 
residents. The evening ended with Dr. Alan Ng playing an acoustic version of ”Closer to Fine” 
accompanied by our very own Indigo Girls (Drs. Erin Stone and Shauna Hacker) – with lyrics 
updated to reflect all that our residents have gone through to be ‘fine.’ 
 

 

 


